
Year 3 Trip to Wokingham 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 20 Jan 2020 09:38 

  

Dear Parents, 

In Geography this term, Year 3 are studying Wokingham. We will be taking Year 3 on a walk around 

the town, carrying out map work and surveys of shops and traffic. 

Trip dates: 

3B – Monday 3rd February 

3F – Tuesday 4th February 

3D – Wednesday 5th February 

We would be grateful if you could complete the EV2 parental consent form under the Forms 

section of ParentMail by Friday 24th January. 

For the trip to go ahead, we will need additional adult helpers. If you will be available to help, 

please indicate on the form. We are planning to leave soon after the beginning of the school day 

and return by 11:30. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Year 3 Team 

 


